
TOWN OF HADDAM 
INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

SITE WALK 
81 ARKAY DRIVE 

SATURDAY, 7 APRIL 2018 
 
 
 
ATTENDANCE 

A Paul Best, Secretary 

X Curt Chadwick 

X Jeremy DeCarli 

A Dan Iwanicki, Vice Chairman 

X Joe Stephens 

X Mark Stephens, Chairman 

X Thomas Worthley 

A Dave Costa, Alternate 

A Gail Reynolds, Alternate 

A Jim Puska, Wetland Enforcement Officer 

A Bunny Hall Batzner, Recording Clerk 

  

  

  

 
 
 
Also present:  Michael and Jamie Sciascia, applicant/owners, Vincent Madore, contractor for the 
Sciascias, Paul Geraghty, Esq., representing the Haddam Land Trust, and Bill Cowan, 
President, Haddam Land Trust. 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Instructions were given to all those present that all observations and opinions are to be kept to 
oneself and brought up at the hearing. 
 
The location of the pins and the boundary was made.  Mr. Worthley asked what the painted 
marks on the trees in the marsh were.  Mr. Madore replied that was approximately where the 
applicant thought his boundary was when the work was done. 
 
No discussion on the merits of the application was had. 
 
The site walk concluded at 9:20 a.m. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Mark Stephens 

 
Mark Stephens 
Chairman 


